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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000356 BP#11117

Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Broadbent & Associates

Start: Wed 5/21/2008 11:00 AM

End: Wed 5/21/2008 11:18 AM

Duration: 18 minutes

Categories: Phone Calls

I received a call from Tom Venus and Robert Miller.  They called to inform ACEH that there have been delays in obtaining 
a power drop at the site for the remediation system.  Stratus had been working with a PG&E representative and that 
person has left and the process has been restarted with a new PG&E representative.  Tom and Robert also informed 
ACEH that the existing gas station tenant Connoco Phillips will terminate their lease with the property owner and demolish 
the station.  Tom and Robert stated that BP does not want to invest money in the system simply to remove it a few 
months later.  I tolded Tom and Robert that ACEH does not wish to hinder construction on the site, simply that the 
proposed demolition and new construction, if any, must allow for site cleanup to continue.


